
Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meetings by e-mail on January 21, 2014. 

MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Dr. Susan Hetrick, Pastor Richard Caballero, and Lynn Fischer.

The G & G Trustees has been approached by folks at Longview in regard to the status of the van, 
since their existing van is on its last legs. It is also clear that the issue of the van was for its cash value;
therefore, the outcome would merely be about money not the van per se.

The G & G Trustees propose that we convey title to Longview Community Church immediately. 

The recommendation was approved by e-mail vote 2014/03

It is recommended the agreement reached September 28, 2013, record number 2013/40, concerning 
the G & G Van be set aside.

The recommendation was approved by consensus 2014/04

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


